<¢‘» Greenville

NORTH CAROLINA
PUBLIC WORKS

To: All Interested Bidders and plan holders

From: Lynn Raynor, PE O’ﬂf

RE: 2016 Bond Street Repairs, Phase 1 — Addendum #1
Date: June 22, 2016

The following items clarify, add to, delete from and/or otherwise change and supersede information
previously issued to you in the Bid Documents for the above-referenced project. As such, said items
shall be considered part of the contract and receipt of this addendum shall be acknowledged
appropriately in the bid package. Please review the following items carefully and adjust your
proposal accordingly.

Schedule revision:
1. The pre-bid meeting for this project has been changed to June 29, 2016 at 10:00 AM.

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Lynn Raynor, PE, at telephone 252-
329-4620 or email at Iraynor@greenvillenc.gov.

Attachment

ec: Kevin Mulligan, PE, Public Works Director
Scott Godefroy, PE, City Engineer
Lisa Kirby, PE, Senior Engineer
Ronnie Donley, Streets Superintendent
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